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A Christmas Surprise! Krispy Kreme coming 

to Brookside 

Rainbow Raffle and 

wear what you like 

day 

Virtual Pantomime 

What’s happening? 

Thank you! 

At our latest AGM Kelly resigned as Chair of Friends of 

Brookside. We wanted to say a huge thank you to 

everything her and the team have done over the past 8 

years!!! During her time she was involved with so many 

great projects including; raising money for welly sheds, 

trim trails, mini bus, activity days, ice cream vans. She 

organized Christmas and summer fairs, bedtime stories, 

disco’s and much much more. Thank you for making 

such a positive contribution to the children of Brookside 

Academy.    

New members of Friends of Brookside 

Welcome to Di Grove and Lucy Mitchard who are the 

new Chair’s of Friends of Brookside. They have some 

fantastic new ideas and are looking forward to lots of 

new and different projects for the children to enjoy!  

 

Facebook Page for Friends of Brookside   

We have a Facebook page so that you can keep up to date with events and 

reminders, if you haven’t done already please ‘like’ it.  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/brookside.school.friends/?ref=share  

Easy Fundraising 

Please please please sign up for our Easy Fundraising page. It 

literally is the easiest way that we can raise funds for Friends 

of Brookside. With Christmas around the corner I am sure that 

you will all be doing some on line shopping. Just go through 

this page first and we get free cash! Just by 25 people signing 

up to it last month we have a cheque for £30.66. Here is the link, but you can 

also download an app. https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/2L5CS5/  

 

Christmas events of 15th December 

 

Christmas is just around the corner and the children are getting that festive 

feeling already! 

 

With Covid 19 still impacting on events, Friends of Brookside have arranged 

some special activities to take place on the 15th December during the school 

day for all the children that attend Brookside Academy including Nursery.  

 

As ever we can’t do this without support from you the fabulous parents / 

carers, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £2 per child for; A virtual 

pantomime and a special guest (please keep this a secret from your child!) 

 

If you can send in the £2 on the morning for class teachers to collect, 

alternatively contact Friends of Brookside friendsofbrookside1@gmail.com 

and we can send details to make a BACS payment.   

 

 

Rainbow Raffle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Raffle tickets will be sent home with children in due course. If anyone 

would like more tickets please contact 

friendsofbrookside1@gmail.com 

 

We need volunteers to help! 

 

We are always on the look out for volunteers who can help at events, help 

with arranging the events, fundraising ideas! Please do put your name 

forward to; friends ofbrookside1@gmail.com  

 

Starting off with, we are looking for helpers at the Krispy Kreme sale on Friday 

3rd December, anyone who can help from 2.30pm onwards please send us 

an email.  

 

 

New logo for Friends of Brookside WINNER! 

 

Thank you to all the children who entered the Friends of Brookside logo 

competition! We had some great entries. The votes are in and congratulations 

to Leonie! We hope you enjoy your prize. 

 

We are in the process of turning the logo design into a digital format but 

here’s the original entry; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


